Friends of Peace! Happy Thanksgiving!

We hope and pray that you are doing well! While the internet made it difficult to
celebrate Peace’s 140 anniversary with you, we give thanks to God for everything He
has done and will do at Peace. We pray that as you near the winter months you are
reminded of the promise that the Lord of All came down to earth to share His generous
love with you.

A little update:

School is going well for Hannah. She also played on the Seminary’s Soccer Team this
Fall. She was one of three women to play (one being a fiancé of a student, the other an -
exchange student from Belgum). They played around 15 games. While they may not
have come out on top often, Hannah had fun getting back out on the pitch. She also
stayed injury-free, which Judah and | appreciated!

School is also going well for me. I've really been enjoying classes, especially my
Prophets class. The professor, Dr. Saleska, does a great job teaching us about the
prophets and how to preach and teach their content. I've been preaching a lot at my
Fieldwork Church. I've also been working on writing some pre-Youth Gathering Bible
Studies for the Youth Ministry department.

Seminary Basketball has started again. We’ve played a few games and recently made
the trip up to Ft. Wayne. We beat Ft. Wayne and I've stayed injury-free — so that’s great!
I've enjoyed getting to know the guys on the team this year and look forward to the rest
of our season.

Judah is doing great! He's crawling and pulling himself up to standing. He is SO
CLOSE to walking. Which also means that he’s falling down a lot... But he’s a tough
guy. He has four teeth already. In October he transitioned to his own bedroom, which
has gone really well. He smiles constantly. Everyday Hannah and | are convinced Judah
is the 2" best baby of all time (Jesus is the 1st).

Thank you again for your support and prayers! Please pray for safe travels as we see
Hannah's family over Thanksgiving in Minnesota and Northwest Wisconsin! Have a
safe Deer Hunting and Thanksgiving! We look forward to being in the Antigo area
during the Christmas season and hope to see you!

With Love & Gratitude,

Blake, Hannah, and Judah



